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Dear parents, 
 
As the Year 6 children are now in their final term at Primary School, 
we wanted to inform you of some important dates. 
 
Monday 13th May SATs – GPS papers 
Tuesday 14th May SATs – Reading paper 
Wednesday 15th May SATs – Maths paper 1 (arithmetic) and paper 2 

(reasoning) 
Thursday 16th May SATs – Maths paper 3 (reasoning) 
Wednesday 22nd May Swimming at South Forest 1:30pm 
Thursday 23rd May PGL meeting on Teams 4:30pm 
Sunday 9th June – 
Wednesday 12th June 

PGL 
Children to arrive at school between 1:30 – 
1:45pm as the bus will be leaving at 2pm. 

Wednesday 19th June Safety Event at Vicar Water, Clipstone 
Wednesday 17th July Year 6 Production – What’s the Crime, Mr Wolf? – 

Afternoon performance 2pm 
Thursday 18th July Year 6 Production - What’s the Crime, Mr Wolf? – 

Evening performance 6:30pm 
Monday 22nd July Year 6 leavers evening – Rounders, Dominos 

pizza and ice-cream  
3:30 – 5:30pm 

Please note all of these dates could be subject to change. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
Miss Hawkins and Mr Worrall 
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